San Carlos Men's and Ladies Leagues
2020-21 season

Due to the current COVID-19 situation the
Executives have made the decision to cancel
the leagues until at least the end of the year.

On Tuesdays, for the Ladies and Thursdays, for
men, members will be able to come and make
up foursomes at the course if they wish to play.

The schedules will be revisited as things
progress.

See you at the course.



